
 
 

 
To 
Manager, 
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE LIMITED  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
    REF : SCRIP CODE NO. 524506 

 
Sub: Clarification wrt submission under ‘Disclosure under Regulation 30A of LODR’ 

  
Please note that while submitting newspaper copies on BSE portal, it was erroneously 
submitted under category ‘Disclosure under Regulation 30A of LODR’.  
 
The company has not made any transactions under Regulation 30A of LODR. 
 
Requesting you to take a note of the same.  
 
For & on behalf of 
Coral Laboratories Limited 
 
 
 
Girish Dhameja     Address: 3B, Patanwala Compound, L.B.S. Marg, 
(Wholetime Director)    Ghatkopar (West), Mumbai 400086   
(DIN:  07798455)    May 25, 2024 
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